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July 2018 
Dear Parents, 

 

Treachery at Traitor’s Quay 

 

We really appreciate how quickly the costumes have come in for the performance next week. If there 

are any more to come, please could you send them in by Monday morning at the latest as we are 

performing to the school on Monday afternoon. 

 

The children have been rehearsing in school and we are pleased to say that Scenes 1, 2 and 3 are looking 

really good. The children know their lines and the singing throughout is beautiful. With regards to 

Scenes 4, 5 and 6, some of the children are really struggling to follow prompts on which line they are 

saying next. 

 

We would be very appreciative if tonight and over this weekend, you could spend some time practising 

these scenes with the children at home. We will be focussing on these scenes in school tomorrow as this 

is our last chance to rehearse. 

 

As you will be aware, the two performances are scheduled for next week on Tuesday 10th July and 

Thursday 12th July. We would appreciate it if the children could return to school at 5:30pm on both 

occasions to allow them to get ready in plenty of time. 

 

Please let us know if your child is unable to have their face painted as some children will require face 

paint for their costume. 

 

Street Dance Performance 

 

As you may be aware, the children have had a Dance instructor from Epic Dance Academy teaching 

them a street dance for the past half term. They have been practising really hard and we would love for 

you to come and watch them perform next Thursday afternoon (12th July) at 2:45pm. We will be 

performing in the school hall. Please come to the office, who will direct you to the hall. For this 

performance, the children will be allowed to dress in appropriate street dance costumes.  

 

Sports Crew 

 

On Tuesday 10th July, as part of their role as Sports Crew members, the children will be assisting in 

the running of Lower School Sports Day. Please could they come to school in their school P.E. kit. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Miss James and Miss Morton 
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